
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 INFORMATION  
 

 
TITLE: Arkansas School Safety Grant 
       
DATE:     February 24, 2025   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Eric Huber  

Chief of Police 
 

BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
On January 28th, ADE announced the Arkansas School Safety Grant for 2025. The school safety grant 
funds are intended to support the implementation of recommendations from the School Safety 
Commission, as outlined in Governor Sanders' Arkansas LEARNS Act, and to ensure a safe environment 
for students and staff. A prioritized list of eligible expenses was included. This grant is state funded. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
This is an information item. No recommendation is required. 


